
Wednesday Weekly 
May 9th, 2012 

 
1. Message from Sister Jean Marie 

 
Thank you all for your thoughts and prayers last week on the passing of my brother Sam. It has 
been a difficult time, but made easier by your presence in my life. Continue to keep his wife and 
children in prayer; they are having a very hard time coming to terms with his unexpected but 
expected death. Peace, Jean Marie Lehtinen, OP. 

 
2. Distance education 

 
Please put the following notice in parish bulletins: 

 
St. Francis Xavier University offers distance education courses for adults seeking faith formation 
for personal and professional development:  

 Diploma in Ministry 

 Certificate in Lay Ministry 

 Come Let Us Worship: A course in liturgical foundations 

 Certificate in Spirituality 

 Diploma in Intellectual Disability Studies. 
For an information package contact Continuing & Distance Education, St. Francis Xavier 
University: toll free at 1-877-867-5562, email diplomainministry@stfx.ca or visit their website at 
www.mystfx.ca/academic/continuinged/Ministry.html.   

 
3. Celebration in the Park 

 
Please put the following notice in Central Region parish bulletins for the next three weeks: 

 
Celebration in the Park: On June 7th at 10 a.m. Bishop Gerald Wiesner will celebrate Mass in Fort 
George Park with the three Catholic schools in Prince George. This is an annual event for our city 
schools. Because Bishop Wiesner is retiring, this year the theme will be “The Lord is Our 
Shepherd”. All are welcome to celebrate with us. For more information contact Rebecca Gilbert 
at St. Mary’s School (250-563-7502). 

 
4. Employment opportunity 

 
Please put the following notice in parish bulletins: 

 
The Domano Renewal Centre will be hiring a Secretary/Receptionist. This role requires a person 
comfortable with change, able to multi-task and deal with clients and guests. Computer skills 
needed include Microsoft office and website maintenance (training is available). Areas of 
responsibility are receptionist, secretary, bookkeeping, booking groups and scheduling. The 
position is for 4 hours per day, 5 days per week with some flexibility for evenings and weekends.  
Position begins August 27, 2012 with training at the end of June if possible. For more information 
contact Sr. Jean Marie Lehtinen, OP at 250-964-4475 or email jean-marie@pgdiocese.bc.ca.  

 
5. CIS Job Postings 

 
Please place the attached CIS advertisements in bulletins.  Thanks. 
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